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TWGHSs C.Y. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 032/21-22
Submission of Proof of Students’ Subsidies

26t November 2021
Dear Parents

If your child receives government subsidies (including the School Textbook Assistance Scheme, Student
Travel Subsidy Scheme and Comprehensive Social Security Assistance (CSSA) Scheme) in this academic year
(2021 —2022), please kindly submit a photocopy of the proof of the subsidies to the school office in order to
deduct or waive the upcoming activity fees.

Note: If your child fails to submit the proof, the school would not be able to deduct any fees.

Please kindly return the signed reply slip on 29t November 2021 (Monday). Please feel free to contact the
Vice Principal, Miss Chan Hoi Chi, on 2443 9899 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

/Chan Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



